
 

Alpha Program   

-An Invitation from St Brendan’s Parish- 

 To all Parents  

You have chosen to send your child to St Brendan’s Primary School. Therefore you are 

invited by St Brendan’s Parish to attend an eleven (11) weeks program called Alpha. 

You may or may not be Christian or Catholic. This does not matter. The Alpha Program 

will suit you as it opens up basic questions of life within a Christian context. The Alpha 

Program starts with a shared meal followed by sharing of ideas. Differences do not 

matter. The Alpha Team is busy preparing to welcome you. 

Please fill out the registration as an expression of interest. Once we have your 

expression of interest we will let you know more details and dates of starting. The 

Program will be offered on a Monday evening for 2 hours over eleven weeks. Don’t let 

this opportunity go by so fill out the form below and be welcomed to Alpha. 

Registration: expression of interest 

Name: 

Grade your child attends 

Email: 

MOB: 

 

For further details, please contact Leanne Pellegrino at: 

admin@sbshepparton.catholic.edu.au  
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